
 
 

DATE:   September 9, 2024 

SUBJECT: AMENDMENT #3 – CRUISE TERMINAL DEVELOPMENT AND 
OPERATIONS REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

 
The Port of Los Angeles’ Cruise Terminal Development and Operations Request 

for Proposals is amended through this notification as described below: 
 

• Responses Posted Date:  
 

Responses to questions will be posted by Tuesday, September 24, 2024. 

 

• Proposals Due Date 
 

Proposals are now due Thursday, December 5, 2024, by 3pm PST.  
 
One (1) digital copy of your proposal in .pdf format with supporting financial 

calculations in .xlsx format, must be submitted by 3:00 p.m. PST on Thursday, 
December 5, 2024, to Tanisha Herr at Therr@portla.org. 

 
Proposers are solely responsible for the timeliness of their submittals.  As 

such, Proposers are cautioned to budget adequate time to ensure that their 
proposals are delivered before the deadline set forth above.   
 
It is the responsibility of all proposers to review the Port’s website for any RFP 

revisions or answers to questions prior to submitting a proposal in order to ensure their 
proposal is complete and responsive. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


